
Ottawa County Board of Commissioners                    8:00 a.m. 

May 27, 2008                                               Regular Session                          

                                                                                                       
 

 
 

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Harold 

McCullick, Commissioner Ray McGavran, and County Clerk Mary Arganbright. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Vice-Chairperson McCullick.     

 

The official minutes of May 19, 2008, was read, approved, and signed. 

 

The commissioners reviewed the inventory for the Clerk of the District Court. 

 

Vouchers were approved. 

 

Abatement’s were approved. 

 

John Denney, Pierce, Faris & Co. Chtd., county auditor, stopped in to answer a question 

the commissioners had. 

 

Kenny Baccus, Noxious Weed Administrator, presented his 2009 budget for 

consideration.   

 

Bruce Barefield, County Attorney, discussed cases going on.   

 

Keith Coleman, Emergency Management, presented 2009 budgets for consideration.   

 

Sandy Cline, Health/Aging Department, presented 2009 budgets for consideration. 

 

John Copple, Highway Administrator, presented 2009 budgets for consideration.  John 

gave the commissioners a solid waste exemption for Ray Crowninshield, 502 N 

Michigan, which was approved.  John reported on what crews were doing.   

 

Joy Johnson, Ottawa County Health Center, presented 2009 budget information for 

consideration.   

 

Brett Prochaska, O & L #1 Ada Fire Department, presented 2009 budget for 

consideration. 

         

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 11:15 a.m.   
 


